
 

 

Wednesday 5th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have recently completed a week of assessments, and the children have worked 
incredibly hard showing how much they have learned and retained. To show how 
impressed we are by their efforts, we would like to take them to Bull Lane Park as a 
reward.  We will be walking to the park at 11am on Friday 7th February and will be 
back to school by lunchtime. 
 
If your child has any appointments during this time, please let us know. 
 
Please ensure your child has appropriate footwear and outerwear for the weather. 
 
Thank you and well done to the Year 6s for all their efforts so far. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Dowding and Mrs Sutton 
 
 
 


